
 
 

TOWN OF REDDING  

Notice to Bidders 

Posted July 27, 2021 
  

Project Title:   Revaluation Services October 1, 2022 Revaluation 

 

Project Description:  To provide Revaluation Services for the October 1, 2022  

                                     Revaluation project. 
 

The Town of Redding is requesting sealed bids from contractors for the above named project. The bid entails 

providing a total bid for the project as detailed in the bid documents.  Sealed bids will be received at the Assessor’s 

Office located at Town Hall, 100 Hill Road, Redding, CT, until 2 PM on September 8, 2021 and will be publicly 

opened and read at that time. 

  

The bid documents may be downloaded from the Town of Redding website: www.townofreddingct.org, under 

Bids and RFP’s or hard copies may be obtained from the Assessor’s Office at the Town Hall.  

While bid cost is a major consideration in awarding this contract the Town of Redding reserves the right to accept 

and/or reject any or all bids, and award the bid based on other considerations, if deemed in the best interests of 

the Town of Redding.  Bids will not be accepted from anyone owing taxes to, or currently involved in a legal 

dispute with the Town of Redding. 

 

The Owner, the Town of Redding, has designated John Ford, Town of Redding Assessor to serve as the owner’s 

representative for the bidding process. Therefore, any request for information, interpretations, or clarifications, of 

the bid documents by a potential Bidder must be directed to: 

    

      Town of Redding 

      Attn: John Ford-Assessor 

100 Hill Rd 

Redding, CT 06896 

 

Phone # (203) 938-2626 

Email:  jford@townofreddingct.org 

AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION/EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYTER 

MBE/WBE AND SBE’s are encouraged to bid 

 

 

 

 


